From:  Ramaiya, Shilpa R

Sent: 2/22/2011 4:59:37 PM

To: Tagnipes, Jeorge S. (jeorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: RE: agreement letter

Jeorge,

I was working on this at the same time as yours. Let me combine the two and get back to you
real soon.

Shilpa

Decision 07-09-043, Attachment 6 orders the IOUs to submit a Utility Measure and Cost
Report to Energy Division on February 29, 2011 for program year 2010 activities. As
originally intended in that decision, this Utility Measure and Cost Report is to serve as the
basis for the utility incentive claim. In Decision 10-12-049 p.60, the CPUC found that utilities
can claim credit for “energy savings based on the installation of CFLs that were procured and
rebated over the 2006-2008 cycle but which were not installed in that period....”

The Energy Division 1s currently working with its contractors to identify savings for previously-
rebated CFLs that were installed in program year 2009 and 2010. The IOUs will need this data
for the preparation of both their 2009 and 2010 program year incentive claims. Thus, any
utility report filed before this data is available is not representative of the utility’s incentive
claim and should not be construed to be such. Energy Division is expected to provide the data
by x date and then the IOUs will need 30 days to resubmit their Utility Measure and Cost
Report.

Energy Division and the IOUs have agreed that the IOUs will be allowed to update their March
1 Utility Measure and Cost Report for the updated information on CFLs and make any
necessary adjustments, and that this updated data will serve as the basis for any utility savings
review and incentive claim.
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From: Tagnipes, Jeorge S. [mailto:jeorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 4.01 PM

To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R

Subject: agreement letter

Shilpa,

Can you get the agreement email started? I'm still writing a note to Pete and it’s taking a
while.

Jeorge S. Tagnipes | 415.703.2451 (direct) | 415.703.2200 (facsimile) | jeorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov

CPUC Energy Division - Energy Efficiency Evaluation Section PLEASE VISIT hit ://eegaZOOé.cDuc.ca. ov and
http://eega.cpuc.ca.gov
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